
9/21/2017 NYSAFCSE Meeting Minutes 

Call to Order @ 3:45.  

 

In attendance: Mary Beth Mathews, Margo Tucker, Ann Sicheri, Alice Holzmann, Mary  

Long, Stefanie Rice, Marie Elliott, Albert Scanlon, Bonnie Leitheuser, Kathy Croft,  

Eilis Petrosino 

 

Walkway Over the Hudson Mini-Tour: We welcomed returning NYSAFCSE members. We  

also walked the walkway as a large group to learn about the immediate area,  

the local farmer’s markets, catering facilities, and what it is to be a walkway  

member. 

 

Official Business:  

Ann Sicheri was officially named the chapter’s 2017-2018 president. She opened  

the meeting by sharing the new NYSAFCSE website (hvne.weebly.com) which  

contains pertinent chapter information including this year’s meeting schedule  

and details. 

  

Ann and Marie shared information regarding CTE changes at the state level that allows  

districts some flexibility when they cannot fill open positions.  

  

Lola’s Café:  Thank you to John and Michaela for speaking to us about what it takes to  

run a busy sandwich shop. The passion for what they do really came through,  

and we learned so much about what it takes to be a successful entrepreneur in  

the Hudson Valley. 

 

Close of meeting @ 6:00. 

 


